
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Board Members, Community Redevelopment 

  Agency of the City of Tampa, Florida (“CRA”) 

FROM:  Gwendolyn Henderson, Chair 

DATE:  October 7, 2024 
 

RE: CANCELLATION OF OCTOBER 10, 2024, REGULAR MEETING OF THE CRA DUE TO 
HURRICANE MILTON  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED OCTOBER 10, 2024, MEETING OF THE 
COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY OF THE CITY OF TAMPA, FLORIDA (“CRA”) IS HEREBY 
CANCELLED BECAUSE OF HURRICANE MILTON. 

Hurricane Milton is expected to affect the Tampa Bay area beginning on Tuesday, October 8, 2024.  As 
a result, the State of Florida, Hillsborough County and the City of Tampa have all declared a “State of 
Emergency” resulting in the closure of government offices in Tampa, Florida and/or cancellation of 
public meetings several days this week.  Consequently, it is necessary to cancel the regular meeting of 
the CRA scheduled for this Thursday, October 10, 2024.  

I am requesting that the City Clerk’s Office prepare and post notices of the cancellation of the regularly 
scheduled meeting of the CRA on October 10, 2024.  I have also asked that the City Administration assist 
in posting this notice on the City’s web-site, distributing the notices to the media, and coordinating with 
the necessary departments and personnel.  

 
CC: John Bennett  
 Andrea Zelman     
 Shirley Foxx-Knowles      
 Abbye Feeley       
 Cedric McCray        
              Eric Hayden    
              Adam Smith 
              David Herrara 
              Phyllis Ho-Zuhars    


